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The committee is continuing the mailings.  
 
We had approximately 450 mailed this period.  These are 
VVA and AVVA members who have passed within the year 
and someone has notified Father Phil.  
 
We do send to specific members or people important to AVVA 
or VVA.  If you have someone that you think should receive the 
card prior to Father Phil sending it out to me or someone in 
another organization that is important to our whole organization, 
send the info to Joanna.  She will send it on to me unless she has 
questions for you. 
 
God bless you all, 
 
Fran Davis 
 


